CHANDELIERS
We have the pleasure to update you with the progress of the 10 new chandeliers from Petros
Anagnostou, the owner of Naos, Orthodox Church Supplier, Inc. The chandeliers have arrived
and are being assembled and installed by Petros Anagnostou and a certified electrician.
These chandeliers are replacing the current 10 chandelier of Annunciation Cathedral, which
were installed in 1977 during Phase Il construction. They were reinstalled in 1993 when the
dome construction was completed.
We want to share with you a few photos of the assembly and installation.







